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IDNYC Mobile Enrollment Center Visits NYCFC Soccer Home Opener 
 
IDNYC is on the road with the debut 
of the program’s new Mobile 
Command Center, “IDNYC On-the-
Go! “ which made its first stop at 
the NYCFC soccer team’s home 
opener at Yankee Stadium on 
Sunday, March 12.  Commissioner 
Banks, who is also an NYCFC season 
ticket holder, was able to stop by 
and visit the mobile enrollment 
team before the match. 
 
IDNYC On-the-Go! has the ability to 
process 40 to 60 applications a day, 
and doubles as a response vehicle 
during emergencies, with a generator and power systems for use during a natural disaster.  The next 
stop for the mobile enrollment center was the Edenwald Houses in the Bronx, where the IDNYC team 
took applications from March 21-24.  The IDNYC On-the-Go! Van will be back at Edenwald Houses from 
Monday, April 3 through Friday, April 7, 10:20am-3:40pm.  Anyone is welcome to apply at the mobile 
center, whether or not they live in NYCHA housing. 
 
IDNYC is the free identification card for all New York City residents.  It is an accepted form of ID at all City 
locations, it serves as a library card, it includes one year of free membership in 40 of the city’s top 
museums and cultural institutions, and it comes with a wide variety of other benefits and discounts.  If 
you don’t have your card yet, go to http://www.nyc.gov/idnyc to learn how to apply, download an 
application, and find a nearby IDNYC office or check out IDNYC On-the-Go! 
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